
Memo 
To: Samueli Engineering FEC 

From: Bruce Dunn 

cc: Myrna Reneau 

Date: 2/3/2021 

Re: MSE Catalog Changes 

Hello, 

The following changes are being made to the Material Science & Engineering undergraduate 
catalog. MSE 105 and C111 will be added to the MSE (Straight Option) and (Electric Option) 
catalogs as upper division electives.  

MSE 104 will have changes made to the course description. Instead of listing Physics 1b as a 
requisite. It will now be listed as a co-requisite for MSE 104.  

MSE M105 will no longer be listed as a Multiple Listed course with ENGR M101. The course will 
now be MSE 105. 


